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Dear Residents, 
 
HERITAGE DAY - SOCIAL EVENING - 26TH SEPTEMBER 2018. 
 
We are sure you have made your plans to come and celebrate this event, but just in case you haven't, 
this is a reminder to book early and not later than 4 pm on MONDAY 24th (which is the public holiday). 
 
It is always a fun evening and well attended, and we have a prize for the best dressed as well. 
 
See you there on Wednesday 26th September. 

 
 

Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications 
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Heritage Day - Wednesday Social Reminder 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


